Newsletter 12th September 2025 Class 3

.This week in class 3 we have continued with building relationships with the children and encouraging and supporting friendships with their peers. We have had lots of opportunities to play with the resources in the classroom, as well as doing some adult directed activities, whole group and small group work.

The children now all have a reading book and we will continue to read with them throughout the week and will also send their books home. If you are able to read with your child that will be super, but if is a problem please do not worry.

The children have really settled well in to eating their lunch in the hall and transitioning from the classroom on numerous times throughout the day. We

have had a very positive week.













